
CITY OF SMYRNA 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

2800 KING STREET 

SMYRNA, GEORGIA  30080 

678-631-5406 

 

 

TO:     Chief Keith Zgonc 

  Deputy Chief Mark Binicewicz 

   

FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager  

 

DATE:   February 2, 2024 

 

SUBJECT:     Recommendation – FY2024 Replace Police Pursuit Vehicles  

 

The Police Department needs to replace three (3) pursuit utility vehicles that were previously wrecked.  

The Police department has reusable equipment (cages and radio consoles) that can be fitted on new 2023 

vehicles.  The option to reuse our existing equipment will save time and money as the turnaround time 

for new equipment is 4 to 5 months.  Police and Purchasing contacted Wade Ford, Allan Vigil Ford, and 

Phil Brannen Ford for availability of vehicles.     

 

Wade Ford has 2024 pursuit vehicles on order that could be delivered sometime in March, but the 

models are not compatible with the reusable equipment.  Allan Vigil Ford did not provide information.  

 

Phil Brannen Ford has three (3) 2023 models available that are compatible with our reusable equipment 

and can be delivered as soon as possible.   

 

Vendor Description Total 

Phil Brannen Ford 2023 Ford Pursuit Utility - $43,471.00 per vehicle $130,413.00 

Wade Ford 2024 Ford Pursuit Utility - $42,902.00 per vehicle $128,706.00 

 

TOTAL COST FOR VEHICLES:  $130,413.00 

 

Due to the vehicle availability and compatibility with our existing equipment, it is the recommendation 

of Police and Purchasing to award purchase of three (3) 2023 Ford Pursuit Vehicles to Phil Brannen 

Ford.  Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.  Please 

prepare Purchase Requisition once awarded. 




